
 
 
 
Letter from the CEO 
 
By Kay L. Whitley 
President & CEO 
Spanish Peak Regional Health Center 
Veterans Community Living Center 
 
I would like to warmly welcome guests of Spanish Peaks Regional Health 
Center and Veterans Community Living Center. Since opening in 1968, 
we’ve proudly served Huerfano County and the surrounding region. 
Spanish Peaks is a family-centered organization that strives to provide 
you with the best care and service in Southern Colorado.  
 
Our mission at Spanish Peaks is to Improve the Lives We Touch.  
 
Whether you see us as residents, patients, or visitors, you are our guest 
and first consideration. Our staff is happy to answer any questions you 
may have.  
 
We are a caring team working together for your health and well-being.  
 
On behalf of our entire team, we wish you good health and happiness! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 719-738-4540 or at  
kwhitley@sprhc.org. 
 
Warmly, 
Kay L Whitley 
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